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Class Information Letter 
Year One Summer 2024 

 
 

The Year One team would like to thank you for all the support you have given us and your children this year. It is 
hard to believe that we are in the final term already. Hopefully the weather will soon start to get warmer, but if the 

weather looks like rain is possible, all children will need a coat every day. On hot days please apply sun cream 
before school and ensure your child has a named sun hat.  

 
We hope that you find the curriculum information useful. If you have any questions or concerns, please do come, 

and speak to us.  
 

Some key information for the term ahead: 
 
 Phonics Screening – Week beg: 10th June 

 Year 1 trip to Shuttleworth Swiss Gardens, (more information to follow) – 18th June 
Sports’ Day 21st June 

Meet the new teacher day – 11th July 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 
The Year One Team 

http://www.stvincent.herts.sch.uk/

